
Trustee of Trust Funds 

November 12, 2015 

In attendance: Cynthia Neily, Steve Ward & Sadie Wells 

Reviewed October statements 

Discussed the Emmaline Davis Cy Pres Petition; when Cindy provided the most recent fund value to the 
Attorney there was a bit of conversation about the amount as it is higher than her realized.  He indicated 
that this may further delay the process. 

Cindy provided a draft narrative of Trustee responsibilities and accounts, and a timeline of tasks done 
throughout the year.  We will review the draft and discuss at the next meeting. 

 

Next meeting set for 12/10/15 @ 10am 


